Liberty Learning Center’s
Policy on the Use of Technology and Social Media

For purposes of the following guidelines, interactive media are devices
such as tablets, computers, cell phones, touch screens and handheld game
systems.

Non-interactive media are televisions, DVD and videos.

Interactive media will be provided to use by staff at a computer station. The
only computer connected to the internet is the computer behind the teacher’s
desk and internet is NOT available to any other computer at Liberty Learning
Center. No interactive media from an outside source {ex. Home) will be allowed.
Limits on computer screen time will be determined based on class siize and time
constraints but will not exceed 15 minutes.

Non-interactive media shall be limited to no more than 30 minutes per day
for full time childcare students and 15 minutes per day for Preschool/Pre-
Kindergarten and School age students.

It is understood that as technology advances, there will be a need for digital
literacy to be addressed in the classroom. We believe that without supervision
and guidelines, usage can interfere with learning and decrease development of
language and social skills.
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